

October 4, 2022

Mr. Shawn Blackburn
Director of Parks and Recreation
City of Bay City
1209 10th St.
Bay City, TX 77414

Dear Mr. Blackburn:

The customers, employees and Board of Directors of the Lower Colorado River Authority (LCRA) congratulate you on your Community Development Partnership Program grant in the amount of \$50,000. We are excited about your project and look forward to seeing the resulting benefits in your community.

Your project reflects strong leadership and a commitment to make a real difference in people's lives. LCRA is proud to be a part of these efforts, which fit so well with our mission to enhance the quality of life of the Texans we serve through water stewardship, energy and community service.

We are enclosing two copies of the letter agreement for the review and signature of the appropriate person within your organization. Please return one signed copy of the agreement in the enclosed envelope along with the direct deposit and W-9 forms. We will contact your organization to schedule your grant presentation upon receipt of the agreement and forms. We also are enclosing the final completion report guidelines and form to be completed within one year of funding.

Again, congratulations on your grant award. If you have any questions, please contact me at 512-578-3562 or 800-776-5272, ext. 3562, or Hondo Powell at 512-578-1549 or ext. 1549.

Sincerely,

Phil Wilson

General Manager

cc: Shawna Burkhart, City Manager

City of Bay City

I Valor